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Dear Ms. Bender, # = 5 ^ Mi

I am concerned about the amendments to the proposed Dog Law Regulations. I sincerely

and fervently hope that changes are made to eliminate the suffering of these dogs that are

caged, deprived of affection, and used as breeding factories.

I think that doubling the cage requirements is not enough. I think that 20 minutes of exercise

is not enough. I am also concerned that there aren't enough humane society cruelty officers

to check these places, and that there are not strong enough penalties for the abuses

heaped upon these dogs.

Animals suffer so much at the hands of some people. Please help to stop it.

Sincerely,

Gail D. Hibshman

Box 191,

Schaefferstown, PA 17088


